
Winter Concert and Grade 5 Bake Sale 

Wednesday, December 11th at 1:00 p.m. and again at 6:00 p.m. 
 

Bake Sale starts in the music room (just past the office) one hour before each show (sale starts at noon and 5:00 pm) 

 

 

Ticket limit: there is a 2 ticket per family limit per concert due to fire regulations. You can order a maximum of 

two for the afternoon and two for the evening. These tickets will be attached to the name of each family’s 

youngest/only child and are distributed on a first come, first served basis. If you have not set up an account in 

your youngest child’s name before at Braefoot, you will need to do that before you can purchase tickets. 

 

Please be aware that once tickets are sold out, you will not be able to order more. We will endeavour to give as 

many families as possible some tickets before giving out extra tickets. If your child is performing in the winter 

concert, you do not need to buy a ticket for them. 

 

Extra tickets: If there are any extra tickets available, you may request up to two for both performances.  

This option will open on Wednesday, December 4 and close on Sunday, December 8 at 9:00 pm. 

 

After this, if you would still like more tickets, please email the office (braefoot@sd61.bc.ca) to be added to our 

waitlist, noting:  

 

1. your youngest/only child’s name and 

2. how many extra tickets you would like and 

3. for which concert - afternoon or evening 

 

How you get your tickets once they have been ordered: 

 

All tickets will be sent home by Monday, December 9th with your youngest/only child. The afternoon 

performance tickets will be on yellow cardstock and the evening tickets will be on blue cardstock. Please ensure 

you bring your ticket to the concert in order to be entered in a draw for Purdy's chocolates, donated by our 

PAC. 

 

Grade 5 Bake Sale: Grade 5 families will be selling baked goods one hour before and after each concert. Money 

raised from this delicious event will support the special events and activities the Grade 5’s cherish as they 

complete their final year at Braefoot. Arrive early – we often sell out. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
**No family will be denied tickets due to monetary constraints**; please contact Principal McCoy – cmccoy@sd61.bc.ca 

 

 

 

Tickets open online: https://braefoot.sd61.bc.ca/  Friday, November 15 

Tickets close online: Sunday, December 1 at 9:00 pm 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Extra tickets open online: (if available) Wednesday, December 4  

Extra tickets close online: Sunday, December 8 @ 9:00 pm – unless they sell out before 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tickets go home: by Monday, December 9 with your youngest/only child.  

**If you have difficulty ordering online, please contact us at: braefoot@sd61.bc.ca** 
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